AUSTIN DOWNS 
Homeowners Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 16325 HIGH POINT, NC 27261


Official Notice mailed this 1st day of July 2025
The Rescheduled annual meeting Thursday July 17th, 2025
According to the provisions of Article IV., Section 1, of the By-Laws of the Austin Downs Homeowners’ Association, notice is hereby given that the rescheduled Annual Members' Meeting will be held on Thursday July 17th, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. it will take place at The First Christian Church, 2066 Deep River Road High Point, North Carolina.  The proxy form and agenda mailed to you for the meeting on April 25th, 2025, can be used for this rescheduled meeting.
The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the status of the property and to review and ratify the 2025 Budget. There will also be an election of Three (3) members onto the Board of Directors. These elected members will serve a two-year term. Nominations for these volunteer positions will be accepted from the floor at the meeting. Anyone interested in one of the Director positions can contact Golden Property Management, their office telephone number is (336) 887-8975. Or e-mail them at goldenpropmang@gmail.com if you would like to add your name onto the ballot.
Please note that the presence of thirteen percent of the Association members in person or by proxy shall constitute a quorum necessary to hold the Annual meeting. If you cannot attend the meeting, we ask that you sign and return the enclosed proxy to the address noted above. If you attend the meeting, your proxy will be returned to you. 
We hope you attend the meeting; we look forward to meeting with you on July 17th, 2025.
Sincerely,

The Austin Downs Board of Directors

· President – Matt Karlovic (2025)
· Vice President – Mary McInerney (2025)
· Director – Jonathan Daye (2026)
· Secretary - Jeb Beckwith (2026)
· Director – Stephanie Crofton (2026)
· Treasurer – open (2025)
Managed by: Golden Property Management LLC PO Box 16325 High Point, NC 27261

Telephone (336) 887-8975 or e-mail goldenpropmang@gmail.com

